
   Casco Township Parks & Recreation Committee   
                                                       July 14, 2020 
 
 
1.     All committee members were present and met at The Nature Preserve as the 
first stop of visiting all of our Township Parks. 
2.     The Members critiqued and made comments on all that was observed .They 
will present all of their comments at the August 11, 2020  meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at approximately 8:30 pm. 
Kathy Brandon, secretary  


